MINISTRY OF CIVIL SERVICE AFFAIRS
AND ADMINISTRATIVE REFORMS

MAURITIUS

27 July 2001
Ministry of Civil Service Affairs
and Administrative Reforms

Circular Note No. 6 of 2001
E/447/15/03

From: Secretary for Public Service Affairs

To:  Desk Officers for Civil Service Reforms

Distribution of The Mauritius Public Sector Newsletter No.2

Please find ,enclosed,50 copies of the Mauritius Public Sector Newsletter No. 2
published by this Ministry for distribution among senior officers of the Store! Finance and
Technical Cadres, Principal Personnel Officers, Senior Personnel Officers, Personnel

Officers, Establishment Officers, Higher Executive Officers, Executive Officers and
Clerical Officers.

2, You are kindly requested to make appropriate arrangements for the distribution
of the Mauritius Public Sector Newsletter to the above-mentioned officers. Should you
require additional copies, the Library Officer of this Ministry, Mr Ikbal Bahemia, may be
contacted over the’phone (No. 201-1097). A list of the officers to whom the Mauritius
Public Sector Newsletter will be distributed should be drawn up and submitted to him.

3. | take this opportunity to thank you for your cooperation and to invite your

- contribution to news and articles for the next issue of the Newsletter by mid September
2001.

2
D.ﬁ%e

Secretary for Public Service Affairs

Copy to:
Secretary to the Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
Supervising Officers ilc Ministries/Departments



